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HHeeaatthhffiieelldd  JJuunniioorrss  

  
Mufti Day 5th April 2019 
Fundraising for Autism Awareness – Friday, 5th April – Mufti Day  
To link in with Autism Awareness Week, on the last day of term, Friday, 5th April, all the 
children at Heathfield Nursery, Infant & Junior schools, can come to school wearing 
rainbow/spring colours. You can make a voluntary donation which will go to the National 
Autistic Society.  
 

Music News 
The Heathfield Choir sung their hearts out at the Richmond Schools' Music Festival on 
Tuesday 26th March at the Rose Theatre in Kingston. They wowed the audience with a 
brilliant rendition of Walking on Sunshine, plus added to the four massed songs with some 
fantastic singing. As always, our children were impeccably behaved and proved a real 
credit to our school. 
Singing pupils were busy preparing and performing in the Music Tea concerts over the last 
2 weeks. Again, much hard work went into preparing their performances, learning songs 
and presenting themselves brilliantly in front of an invited audience of parents, family and 
friends. Well done to all those who took part. 
And finally, a quick reminder to those singing pupils who are preparing for Prep Test and 
Grade 1 exams that examination fees are due after the Easter break so that the exam 
applications can go ahead. Many thanks in advance for your cooperation with this.  
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. Start your week with a song! Come along to the Infant hall every Monday morning for 20 minutes of 
singing with parents, children and staff.  Mr Speck will lead a session of popular songs for 
everyone, and also teach you a thing or two about good vocal technique!  Arrive around 
8.25am ready to sing at 8.30am.  There is no need to have any singing experience and no 

need to sing a solo (unless you want to!).  Toddlers and younger siblings are also welcome to join. 
 Please note that you are responsible for supervising your child during this time, and you must 
accompany them for drop-off in the playground ready for the start of the day as normal.  See you 
there! 

KS2 Year 6 Sats  
Date    Activity 
Monday 13th May   English grammar, punctuation and spelling papers 1 and 2 
Tuesday 14th May   English reading 
Wednesday 15th May  Mathematics papers 1 and 2 
Thursday 16th May  Mathematics paper 3 
Reminder:  Year 6 parents - please do not make any appointments for your child this 
week.   
               
 
  

2k Park Run Every Sunday 
The fun 2K park run is held every Sunday at Hanworth Air Parcs.  9am start.  If you 

have not done so already and would like to join in this great junior exercise fun run please register 
(takes a very short time and involves just an email address) please do so and print your bar code for 
the event which must be shown at the finish of each run.   All children can take part up to the age of 
14. www.parkrun.org.uk/hanworth-juniors/ 
 
 

 
 
Absence Reporting 
When reporting your child absent please contact the school on the morning of absence on 020 8894 
3525 option 1.  Alternatively you can send an email to:  office@heathfield-jun.richmond.sch.uk.  
 
 
Attendance 
Well done to Poseidon for their 100% attendance 
Churchill for most improved 
                         
Diary Dates 
5th April                               Mufti Day – Dress up in bright rainbow/spring colours 
5th April        Easter Break Up 
23rd April                            Return to School 
29th April                          Poseidon and Socrates to IOW 
1st May                                Athena & Alexander to IOW 
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